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CITY OF LYONS REOPENS RENTAL FACILITIES FOR PUBLIC USE 
 
 
The City of Lyons announces that the Rental Facilities at Partin Park and The Lyons Train Depot 
will be reopened on June 1, 2020, for limited use subject to Governor Kemp's latest Order 
regarding social separation to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  
 
Throughout the COVID-19 Pandemic, citizens have been able to enjoy the use of the skate park, 
playgrounds, and walking trails provided they maintain at least 6 feet of separation from other 
persons at the park (Persons already living in the same household are not required to stay 6 feet 
from each other, but must separate from others in the park.) 
 
The building facilities will once again be made available for rental by the public beginning June 
1, 2020, subject to the social separation guidelines in the Governor's Order. Additionally, the 
recently renovated Lyons Depot has been added to the list of buildings available for rental by the 
public. Occupancy in the building facilities will be limited to half the normal capacity, and new 
social separation requirements for those attending the scheduled event must be observed at all 
times. If food is to be served, CDC guidelines must be followed.  You may reserve any of the 
Cities facilities at our website www.lyonsga.org and click the link to the recreation department.   
 
The City urges our citizens to review all the CDC's requirements when planning events.   
 
 

http://www.lyonsga.org/

